
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 9, 2014 
 

Item 61, Report No. 41, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on December 9, 2014. 
 
 
 
61 NEW BUSINESS – RADAR MESSAGE BOARDS 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor Racco, dated December 2, 2014: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 
Submitted by Councillor Yeung Racco. 

 
Whereas radar message boards are recently being used across the City of Vaughan more 
frequently as a traffic calming measure; and 
 
Whereas traffic engineering staff have already set up school zone radar message board  projects 
and speed compliance radar message board programs as traffic calming initiatives. 
 
Be it therefore resolved: 

 
1. That appropriate staff bring forward a report by the completion of the first quarter of 2015 

to a Committee of the Whole meeting regarding the use of radar message boards in the 
City of Vaughan, including their effectiveness, capital and operating costs, and the 
feasibility of additional pilot projects and permanent locations for these radar message 
boards. 

 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Racco.  
 
 


